ORSEA Meeting at School Of Business

The School of Business on Saturday 30th November 2013 hosted members of the ORSEA Uganda Chapter and the Tanzania Chapter at the campus in Lower Kabete. The meeting was to discuss the just concluded 9th ORSEA conference that was hosted by the Makerere University Business School at the Imperial Resort Hotel in Entebbe on the 17th & 18th of October. Also discussed in the meeting were the preparations for the 10th anniversary of the Operations Research Society of Eastern Africa (ORSEA), that will be hosted by The University of Nairobi,School of Business in October 2014.Present in the meeting, among others, were the following members of ORSEA;

Dr. Stephen N.M Nzuve, The Dean School of Business, University of Nairobi Dr. Wineaster Anderson, Dean University of Dar es Salaam Business School

Associate Professor Moya Musa Country Representative, Uganda Chapter

Prof. Wainaina Gituro, Orsea Secretary General